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City Manager, Max Royle

  POSITIVELY  PAONIA!!
Every two weeks I receive a newsletter from the International City/County

Management Association. It features articles about the latest
bells/whistles/trends in public management and lists those cities and
counties with a manager vacancy because their manager has retired,

been fired, moved on to another city or county, or decided to do
something less stressful, like training sharks to be polite or porcupines

how to knit.

Read the Whole Article Here

Hurricane Preparedness
JOIN US ON WEDNESDAY, AUGUST

16TH AT 9AM!

https://files.constantcontact.com/330f6767701/63b6f158-7c7b-4b12-aa8a-13914fc9931b.pdf


Sign up for Alert St. Johns!
St. Johns County encourages its residents to sign up for emergency
notifications at www.alertstjohns.com. Alert St. Johns enables St. Johns
County to provide residents with critical information in a variety of
emergency situations, such as severe weather, unexpected road
closures, water advisories, missing persons, evacuations of buildings or
neighborhoods, and incidents that may pose a threat to public safety. By
signing up, residents can choose to receive time-sensitive messages via
phone call, text message, or email.
Click on the links below for more information.



CITY BUDGET MEETING PRESENTATION
The city held a budget meeting on Monday, July 31st. To view
the presentation, please click below:

View Presentation Here

UPCOMING MEETINGS
AUGUST

https://www.staugbch.com/citycommission/page/city-commission-special-budget-meeting-1


UPCOMING EVENT - SAVE THE DATE
FULL MOON LUAU

OCTOBER 28



Congratulation to our first Environmentally Friendly Yard
Recognition Recipients!
John, Jennifer, and Jack Wilson, pictured below,are the first recipients of
SEPAC’s Environmentally Friendly Yard recognition! The Wilsons have
worked hard to create a beautiful and sustainable landscape at their St.
Augustine Beach home. They are preserving the tree canopy, utilizing
native plants, helping increase the biodiversity of Anastasia Island.



Congratulations!
If you think your yard has what it takes – or just want to find out how to
make your area more environmentally friendly, please visit:
https://www.staugbch.com/bcbatb/page/environmentally-friendly-
landscaping-recognition

Nominees Needed for Environmental Stewardship
Awards
This is the last month you can submit nominations for the Anastasia
Island Environmental Stewardship Awards. These awards will recognize
individuals, businesses, and non-profit groups that are working to protect
the Island’s natural resources and enhance its ecosystem.
Nominations are due August 25, 2023. For more information and to
nominate someone (including yourself), visit the City’s website,
https://www.staugbch.com/community/page/anastasia-island-
environmental-stewardship-awards-nominations-due-august-25
The objective of environmental stewardship is to reduce impacts on the
environment, thereby protecting our natural resources through
conservation and sustainable practices. 

American Flag Rescue Program

The American Flag Rescue (AFR) program was initiated in 2019 after St.
Johns County Solid Waste Management staff observed worn and
damaged Americans flags in drop-off garbage containers at the Tillman
Ridge facility. Although some flag collection containers already were in
place in several stores that sell American flags, more collection points

https://www.staugbch.com/community/page/anastasia-island-environmental-stewardship-awards-nominations-due-august-25


were clearly needed. The initial shipment of new flag collection boxes
was funded by local radio personality Kevin Geddings. These units were
placed in St. Johns County libraries. Of the nearly 1,000 flags collected in
2020, about 10% were reusable and these are available to the public.
Damaged flags are retired according to established protocols by local
Scout troops and veteran’s organizations. An American Flag booklet
provided by Supervisor of Elections Vicky Oakes is also available. For
information about flag collection/retirement or site participation, contact
Chris Benjamin at (904) 827-6980 or cbenjamin@sjcfl.us.
Flags can be dropped off at City of St. Augustine Beach City Hall.

City of St. Augustine Beach
Resident Self-Service module 

You can access this module in one of two ways:
 
Go to our website – www.staugbch.com. Here you will find the link by
selecting Resources -> Contact Us -> Self-Service Portal.

Read the Whole Article Here

Thank you to our sponsor ​s and partners!
For a review of our events in 2022, please click here.

mailto:cbenjamin@sjcfl.us
http://www.staugbch.com/
https://files.constantcontact.com/330f6767701/b6c94040-714a-495d-b28e-1ca033ca84f9.pdf
https://www.staugbch.com/events/page/sab-events
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